

ANNUAL PESTICIDE NOTIFICATION

Dear Parents / Guardians:

The District has adopted a Least-Toxic Integrated Pest Management (IPM) Policy (Administrative Regulation 3514.2). The policy states that pests will be controlled to protect the health and safety of the students and staff, to maintain a productive learning environment and to maintain the integrity of the school buildings and grounds. It is the policy of the district to focus and develop long-term pest prevention methods and give "non-chemical" methods first consideration when selecting appropriate control measures.

The Healthy Act of 2000 requires all California school districts to provide parents or guardians of students with annual written notification of expected pesticide use on school sites. This school year, there is no planned use of any pesticide at any Ross Valley School District properties. In the event there is an emergency need to use a pesticide, parents and guardians requesting prior notification will be notified at least 72 hours before pesticides are applied. If you would like notification, please complete and return the form below and mail it to:

Ross Valley School District Attn: David Gehman, Director of Maintenance and Operations 100 Shaw Drive, San Anselmo, CA 94960

If you have any questions, please contact David Gehman, Director of Maintenance and Operations, at 415.454.2162 or dgehman@rossvalleyschools.org).

REQUEST FOR INDIVIDUAL NOTIFICATION OF PESTICIDE APPLICATION

I understand that, upon request, the Ross Valley School District is required to supply information about individual pesticide applications at least 72 hours before application. I would like to be notified before each pesticide application at the listed site(s).

I would prefer to be contacted by (circle one):	US Mail	EmailPhone	
Name of Parent or Guardian:		Date:	
School Site(s):		School Year:	
Student(s):			
Address:			
Day phone:	Evening phone:	Email:	